Daniel Beaman

Subject: FW: TTRA's Powerpoint Presentation for Appeal Hearing ZNCH-24-005

From: Wayne Johnson <wjohnson@sandovalcountynm.gov>

Date: February 16, 2025 at 3:21:51 PM MST

To: Karen Yank <hamonyank@cybermesa.com>

Cc: Daniel Beaman <dbeaman@sandovalcountynm.gov>, Karen Yank <hamonyank@cybermesa.com>
Subject: Re: TTRA's Powerpoint Presentation for Appeal Hearing ZNCH-24-005

Ms. Yank,

| think at this point it would be more appropriate to request additional time at the hearing itself. My
reading of the applicant’s response to the most recent deferral request was that they would not object
to a reasonable amount of additional time. That said, they may feel differently Tuesday and if additional
time is granted to any appellate, an equal amount of time will be granted the applicant.

Best,

Wayne A. Johnson

County Manager

0. 505.867.7551

c. 505.934.2152
www.sandovalcountynm.gov

Sent from my iPhone

On Feb 16, 2025, at 2:29 PM, Karen Yank <hamonyank@cybermesa.com> wrote:

Dear Mr. Johnson,

| am having a difficult time making my presentation testimony in my allotted 2 minutes.
Can | request an additional 2 minutes just for the TTRA seeing as we submitted two
appeals?

By no means do | want this to interfere with the other 9 appellants allotted time, so they
will still have 18 minutes after | speak as | will be the first presenter.

At any rate, | change my Powerpoint presentation attached here to help me to address
my concerns quicker. Please use this updated PPP for my presentation in the hearing.
Again, | would like to be able to control the changing of each slide as | speak. Might we
meet a bit early to make sure our projections are working correctly before the hearing
starts?

Thank for your quick response as is necessary in this matter,
Karen Yank
505-269-9959



Be Secure!

This message has originated outside of your organization. Please exercise caution before
clicking on any links or opening any attachments.
If this email looks suspicious, report it to the IT department immediately.

On Feb 14, 2025, at 3:15 PM, Karen Yank
<hamonyank@cybermesa.com> wrote:

Dear Mr. Johnson and Mr. Beaman,

Here is the TTRA's Powerpoint Presentation to be projected on your
screen during my verbal testimony at the appeal hearing. | would also
like to be able to control the changing from one slide to the next during
my presentation to our commissioners. This is not to be posted, but just
for my use in our hearing presentation.

Thank you for your assistance,
Karen Yank
President TTRA

<TTRA Appeal Hearing Presentation.pptx>

<Update TTRA Appeal Hearing Presentation.pptx>



